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Announcement of New Online Sign Up as Part of Our Updated Responsible 

Gaming Program.  
 

September 3, 2025- The Mississippi Gaming Commission is excited to announce the launch of a new 
online sign-up process as part of our Responsible Gaming Program starting in September. This new 
option will allow individuals to enroll in the self-exclusion program through a secure link on our 
website. 

The MGC is committed to providing effective resources to promote responsible gaming throughout the 
state. We are proud to offer easier access to the self-exclusion program and look forward to working 
with our licensees to ensure patrons are provided these resources when needed. 
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